Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

Would you be able to provide the following statistics from the dates of 1st June 2017 – 31st December 2018.

1. Number of Penalty Charge Notices (PCN) served for parking violations (ideally split out by not paying parking charges and parking in a disabled space without a badge)
6,626 Penalty Charge Notices were issued from 1st June 2017 to 31st Dec 2018 for parking in a designated disabled person’s parking place without displaying a valid disabled person’s badge. 

a. Total amount (in pounds) received from PCNs - £214,736 was received from PCNs from those parking in a designated disabled person’s parking place without displaying a valid disabled person’s badge.
b. Number of PCNs appealed – 4 from those parking in a designated disabled person’s parking place without displaying a valid disabled person’s badge.
c. Number of appeals upheld - 2 from those parking in a designated disabled person’s parking place without displaying a valid disabled person’s badge.
d. Total amount (in pounds) refunded for upheld appeals - Please note that appellants are not required to pay the fine unless and until their appeals are rejected. As such there is no refund.
2. Number of Penalty Charge Notices (PCN) served for driving in bus lanes
79,517 Penalty Charge Notices were Issued from 1st June 2017 to 31st Dec 2018
a. Total amount (in pounds) received from PCNs - £2,565,287.09
b. Number of PCNs appealed - 140 cases were submitted to the traffic penalty tribunal between June 2017- December 2018
c. Number of appeals upheld - 76
d. Total amount (in pounds) refunded for upheld appeals – Please note that appellants are not required to pay the fine unless and until their appeals are rejected. As such there is no refund.
If possible, it would be great to get these figures broken down on a monthly basis, ideally in spreadsheet format.

Please find the relevant information attached.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

